
Beth the preschool director at Chesapeake City United Methodist Church answered the door to the 
church office on Tuesday morning (November29th) and a gentleman handed her 3 bags of food. When 
she asked why he was dropping off food, he said that he wanted it to go to the food pantry, which at 
one time, the CCEA had helped him out, he wanted to give back, and he was sorry that it could not be 
more. She thanked him for his generosity and he went on his way.

Beth wanted to share this story. The CCEA is such as blessing to our community!


